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Comments: As a lifelong Montanan who was born and raised in Western Montana, I adamantly oppose this

project.  Holland Lake is a rare and special place that needs to be protected.

 

Please do not fall to the pressures of corporations or others for development.  We don't have many of these

places left in our great state.

 

Respectfully,

 

Roy Strong


